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As the preparation of the Religious Leaders for the launching of the IAPD, we organized a 2-day seminar 

for Religious Leaders in Aplahoué on 25 and 26 September 2018. 

 

The seminar brought together 80 religious leaders from different Christian congregations and Islam. The 

communications of his two days were given by the Reverend Special Envoy Sasaki TATSUO, the 

Reverend National Leader Emmanuel ALLOGNON and the National Manager for the Department of 

Heavenly Tribal Messiah Mr. DEGBEY Pascal. 

 

We have received some good reflections by the particiapnts at the end of the seminar and the Religious 

Leaders signed a resolution of Peace, expressed their satisfaction and wished that such seminars be 

repeated for a better appropriation of the developed themes. 

 

There will be a blessing of marriage for the religious leaders and their wives which is scheduled for 

October 5th, 2018. 

 

 
 

 


